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I oppose this bill and more taxes.  Oregonians can not afford this.  We are struggling 

to make ends meat as it is.  We need accountability as to where the current funds are 

going and why ODOT can not work with in their budget.  You are stealing from the 

citizens of Oregon by implementing more taxes they do not want or can afford!!  


